## SANITARY DISPOSAL, INC



P.O. BOX 316 . HERMISTON, OREGON 97838 . (541) 567-8842

January 12, 2011

Carole J. Washburn, Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250
Olympia, Wa 98504-7250

Dear Secretary Washburn:

Commission on our Washington operations. Oregon and Washington, and as such, is required to file an annual report to your Our company, Sanitary Disposal, Inc. (G000173), operates as a solid waste company in

of filing a Class "C" report rather than the "A&B" timely basis for a number of years. In 2008, we requested and you granted us the option which has been requested by the Commission. We filed and paid Class "C" reports on a Once again, we are requesting to file a Class "C" report rather than the Class "A&B"

our CPA firm prepare them for us, creating additional costs. accounting personnel to prepare the Commission report; therefore, we are forced to have total income. Our company is locally owned and operated and does not include adequate from Washington sources is \$330,336.36, which represents approximately 6.5 % of our amount of income earned from our Washington operations. Our gross income derived Filing this report causes a financial cost to our company that is disproportionate to the

dramatically in the future, we will of course, inform you. the Class "A&B", as requested by the commission. Should our circumstances change you review our request for filing a Class "C" report for 2010 and future years, in lieu of We appreciate your consideration in this matter, both past and present. We request that

Respectfully,

Mike Jewett, President Sanitary Disposal, Inc.